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Department of Kashmiri

gdcbeerwah@gmail.com
Official site: wwuw. dcbeerwah.edu.in

NO:GDCB/KAS/24/ ¢ 2 .
29 . DATE: () 5/, 7 oYy

NOTICE

It is for the information of all the students of 2" semester batch 2023 and 4 semester
batch 2022 who have Kashmiri as their Major/Minor subject that their internal/Tutorial

examination will be held on July 08, 2024 (Monday) at 10:00 a.m. in the Department of
Kashmiri. It is mandatory for every student to appear for examinations, as no re-

internals/Tutorials will be conducted for defaulters.

Head of the Department
Dr Sameer Mohi Ud Din
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